BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Old Row,  Barrow,  Clitheroe,  BB7 9AZ

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
16th June, 2016
Dear Parents

GREEN SCHOOL JACKETS

Please could you check that your child has the correct green school jacket (if your child has the wrong one please return to school) and ensure that your child’s name is in all of their school uniform.

SCHOOL TRIPS
Please could all forms and monies for school trips be sent into school by the requested date of Monday, 20th June.  Thank you.
SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY, 8th JULY
Our annual sports day will be held on Friday, 8th July at 1.30pm and all are welcome.  If we have to cancel the event due to the weather then the text messaging service will be used. Can you please ensure that all children come to school with their water bottles so that they have access to water during the event together with hats and suncream.  The children will sit at one side of the running tracks and we ask that parents stay on the other side. Please bring blankets/rugs etc if you wish to sit on the grass.  The pupils will be taken back to their classes after the event but can be collected from these immediately.  Thank you.
KS2 PRODUCTION – COSTUMES

Just a reminder for all children involved in the KS2 production to have their costumes in school for checking by the morning of Monday, 11th July.  Thank you.
FOBS SUMMER DISCO
Tickets are now on sale for the end of year school disco at Waddington & West Bradford Village Hall on Saturday 23rd July. Tickets cost £7 each for adults/children of school age or £25 for a family ticket (2 adults & 2 children).  Please send your money in an envelope marked with your child’s name and class with quantity of tickets required.  Please make cheques payable to FOBS.  There will be a chocolate tombola on the night, so donations of chocolate would be appreciated. These can be left at the school office week commencing 18th July. 
INSET WEEK
School will close at 3.30pm on Friday, 24th June for the Inset Week Holiday and will re-open at 9am on Monday, 4th July.
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